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Tammin Refuse Site  

The Tammin Refuse Site is 

open every                     

Thursday and Saturday 

from 9am - 1pm.  

Don't forget to take along 

your tip pass! 

If you have lost or didn't      

receive your pass, please let 

us know by  

emailing                                 

admin@tammin.wa.gov.au  

or come and see us at the     

Admin  

Office. 

Thursday & Saturday 

Tammin Refuse Site   

9637 0300 

The Shire of  

Tammin wishes to advise that all  

licensing  

transactions are now available  

Monday to Friday between 9am & 4pm 

LIKE  

THE SHIRE OF TAMMIN  

ON 
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Works and Services Crew have been busy since the New-Year with preparation 

and stabilisation works before sealing program due on Tuesday 4
th
 February.  

The road shoulders have been widened on sections of Tammin Wyalkatchem Rd 

and Tammin South Rd in preparation for the works . It is anticipated the work to 

be completed early February. 

The Shire of Tammin would like to advise that a section of Tammin Wyalkatchem 

Rd and Tammin South Rd are under traffic control for the next 2 weeks, please be 

aware that the traffic conditions will be changed during the works. We also advise 

to drive carefully on new section of roads. 

As you may have noticed, the corellas seemed to have moved on, away from 

Tammin and have migrated in a Westerly direction. We will keep monitoring the 

area should they come back within the Shire of Tammin, appropriate action will 

take place. 

The cricket pitch is finished and final preparation was made before the match over 

the last week end. The pitch looks great, thanks for the effort of all who did      

contribute to it. 

The new pedestrian cross over works at the train station is under work and should 

be finished by 5
th
 February. This will ensure a safe passage for all pedestrian. 

Works and services are still looking for some existing or potential gravel pits, 

around the month of February 2020, I will be in contact with land owners to       

identify and excavate some test pits in area where gravel could be sourced for the   

maintenance of the road network. This gravel would be used within a radius of 

10km of pit to improve conditions of existing unsealed roads.  

 

 If you have any road or maintenance related issues  

Please contact Fabian via email on  

works@tammin.wa.gov.au  

Fabian Houbrechts  

Manager of Works and Services 

Works & Services - January 2019 
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Shire of Tammin’s 

new loader  

Tammin has now got a 

NEW fire truck  
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Know your Council 

President   Michael Greenwood (2021) crgreenwood@tammin.wa.gov.au  

Deputy President  Glenice Batchelor (2023)  crbatchelor@tammin.wa.gov.au  

Councillor   Tania Daniels (2021)  crdaniels@tammin.wa.gov.au 

Councillor   Nick Caffell  (2021)   crcaffell@tammin.wa.gov.au 

Councillor                           Tanya Nicholls  (2023)                  crnicholls@tammin.wa.gov.au 

Councillor                           Charmaine Thomson (2023)         crthmson@tammin.wa.gov.au  

*Year in bracket denotes expiry of elected term. 

Know your Staff 

Chief Executive Officer     Neville Hale  ceo@tammin.wa.gov.au 

Manager of  Finance & Administration  Morgan Ware sfo@tammin.wa,gov.au  

Manager of Works & Services  Fabian Houbrechts works@tammin.wa.gov.au  

Leading Hand    Pat McDermott lh@tammin.wa.gov.au 

Administration & Finance Officer             Keira Wirth  admin@tammin.wa.gov.au  

CDO/ Finance Officer             Sam Pimlott  cdo@tammin.wa.gov.au 

Building/EHO                                           Tim Jurmann            tim@crowecertification.com 

Community Emergency Services             Simon Bell               simon.bell@dfes.wa.gov.au 

Manager                                                   

 

Other Staff/Services 

Rangers (WA Contract Ranger Services)       

Matt Sharpe  0459 678 154    

Kylie Sparks  0497 148 154 

wacontractrangerservices@hotmail.com   

Town Planning       

Jacky Jurmann      

0448 009 037      

jacky.jurmann@gmail.com     

crgreenwood@tammin.wa.gov.au%20%20
crmccreery@tammin.wa.gov.au%20
crbell@tammin.wa.gov.au%20
crbell@tammin.wa.gov.au%20

